

Loving to Learn, Growing Together, Caring for All

Headteacher: Mrs Jane Farraday
Church Road, Levens, Kendal LA8 8PU 015395 60694 office@levens.cumbria.sch.uk www.levens.cumbria.sch.uk

The Levens Schools Board of Governors met on 24th May 2018. Agenda items included:

- Appointing new parent governor, Alice Sharples, to the Finance and Properties Committee.
- Approving the budget for the financial year 2018-2019 which had previously been discussed and approved by the Finance and Properties Committee.
- General Data Protection Regulation this came into force on 25th May. Governors were provided with a progress report on how the school is dealing with the new requirements and specific areas that require attention. Three governors are planning to attend a GDPR training for governors in early June.
- The governors were delighted to hear about the pupils' success and involvement in a range of activities including hockey, cross country, skiing, dance, kayaking and sailing.
- Two banners are being produced to promote the school using the OFSTED outcome and the offer of nursery places.
- Following a parent consultation, governors were informed of the extension of nursery provision to a full day on Mondays.
- Various policies were reviewed and approved including data protection, information, and school absence enforcement.
- Governors discussed school monitoring visits to take place before the end of the school year, and were updated on recent visits (Special Educational Needs and the school website audit).

The next governors' meeting will on 5th July 2018.













